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NOTICE OF MOTION –  Waste Collection 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor S. Colella: 
 
 
“That this Council calls on its Leader to instigate an urgent investigation into the 
recent failings of the waste collection service and that the findings are then made 
public. 
  
This investigation should include the exact reasons for the loss in service 
and detail assurances that the measures that have been put in place to restore 
service delivery have been properly implemented and what exactly has been 
done to ensure that this doesn’t happen again   
  
It would appear that the management dashboard system has failed to give 
us early warning signs in respect of the scheduled volume of bins to be collected, 
crew availability, sickness, holidays and rising complaints as a result of missed 
bins and as elected representatives we need to understand how and why this 
has happened. 
  
Further consideration should be given to the numerous requests for a refund of 
council tax based on the period of disruption as many Council tax payers are 
calling for and we need immediate assurances from the Leader and Portfolio 
Holder” 
 


